
A ‘Clearway/No Parking’ area will be in operation in the 
following area:

- 1 - 8 Bury Water Lane, Newport
- Bury Water Lane, Newport from the junction of            	
  Hills Drive to School Lane

These restrictions are intended to be in operation 24 
hours a day, seven days a week.  Warning notices will 
clearly identify the sections of road and periods when 
parking enforcement will be in operation.

‘No Parking’ cones and signage will be in place during 
the enforcement period - please do not leave your 
vehicles in these areas.  

If you leave your vehicle parked within a Clearway zone 
then we will make efforts to contact you, however if you 
cannot reasonably be identified then you are at risk of 
receiving a Penalty Charge Notice and your car moved by 
our qualified and experienced contractor to a safe parking 
place as near to the original location as possible. 

If you cannot find your car nearby please call the Essex 
County Council Contact Centre on 0345 603 7631 or 
Essex Police on 101 who will have details about the 
whereabouts of your car.  If a Penalty Charge Notice or 
parking ticket is issued then details of how to pay will be 
outlined on the back of the ticket.

Please support us in keeping the Clearway/No Parking 
areas free from vehicles.

Clearway/No Parking enforcement - Bury Water 
Lane, Newport
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